this month

September IN FIRST GRADE

academics

Routines and Procedures: In the beginning of the year, we take time to teach our students all the routines that we will encounter each day, as well as specific procedures. These skills will be used throughout the school year. Reading:

In reading, we are working on teaching all the different stations that the students will be working in throughout the year. We have also been working with small groups of students to work on letter naming skills to practice for our upcoming testing.

Writing:

We are working on writing and forming letters correctly, as well as looking at the difference between upper and lower case letters. We are also working together to write about specific topics.

Math:

In math, we are focused on working and solving addition problems using specific strategies including counting on, making ten, and using doubles.

upcoming dates

9/4 Labor Pay
9/7 Title 1 Night
5:30-6:30
9/27 Progress Reports
9/28 ½ day
Parent-teacher
Conferences
9/24 No school Teacher
Workday

practice at home

Any communication letters from our school will be going home in your child's red folder. Please check this folder daily for any updates.

for first grade. It will be located in this red folder as well.
Assignments should not take your child more than 5 minutes each night.

REMINDERS: If you have not already done so, please return all beginning of the year forms into your child's teacher! Also, don't forget to join your child's "Classdoio" to get direct info! Thank you!